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January 2, 1991

Mr. Dale Walters

Whiting Petroleum Corp.

1229 East Douglas Road

Fort Collins, Colorado 80524

RE: NW Brandon Unit #2-I: NE NE Sec. 5-T19S-R45W
NW Brandon Unit #5-I: NE SE Sec. 5-T19S-R45W

Dear Sir:

On November 13, 1990 a site inspection was conducted on the
NW Brandon Unit #2-I and #5-I injection wells. Although the
wells were plugged on July 31, 1990, the locations still recuire
restoration. This is to formally advise you that the NW Brandon
Unit #2-I and #5-1I locations are required to be fully restored
and ready for final inspection by a COGCC inspector within sixty
(60) days. If the work is not completed by March 3, 1991 a
minimum. fine of $500.00 may be levied against you for
non-compliance with COGCC Rule 319 (8). Please contact COGCC
inspector Dave Shelton once the work has been completed and ready
for inspection.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Very truly yours,

f'f’*""’]//ga'uul

Larry Robbins
Petroleum Engineer
LR/mc
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